
From: Von Nessen, Erica <evonnessen@dew.sc.gov>
To: Paul, KerryKPaul@dew.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 2/15/2013 5:19:33 PM

Subject: Re: Subcommitte meeting 2/20/12

Maura should be able to handle as she drafted all of them and attended the alc public hearing on them. 

I will be doing the actual deposition wednesday.

Erica

From: Paul, Kerry
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 05:17 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Von Nessen, Erica
Subject: FW: Subcommitte meeting 2/20/12 

FYI

I am not planning on attending

From: McFarland, Derrick
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 4:08 PM
To: Paul, Kerry
Subject: Subcommitte meeting 2/20/12

I was going to tell you I talked to Lisa Sox. It has not been posted yet, but there will be a LCI subcommittee meeting 
on Wednesday Feb. 20 at 11:00 in Room 406. They will take up our proposed Regulation 43-17. I was going to let 
you push this info out since Maura wasn't here. Also, I have money for you.

Derrick
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